From: Gerald Waters

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Taxes
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 5:16:18 PM

The taxes in this state are becoming over bearing! [I've lived in this state for over 43 years, and am
approaching the age of 80 years old. | have never asked federal or state government for anything and
have always provided for myself, my wife, and my children, growing up. But I'm asking for those elected
officials in Salem to please stop taxing the people of this state! Just because you have a super majority
in our state capitol doesn't mean you have the right to punish those struggling to provide for their loved
ones. You should be ashamed of yourselves!

Sincerely,

Gerald W. Waters
Gresham, Oregon
97030
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